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TECHNICAL BULLETIN
CHANGE TO NOMEX® HEMET NECK PROTECTORS

27TH JULY 2020

Dear Valued Customer,

The standard Nomex® used in black Neck Protectors sold with a selection of structural firefighting 
helmets (select models of F10 MkV, F11 & F15) is changing due to ongoing availability issues from 
our supplier. Previously Nomex® Neck Protectors were made from 260gsm plain weave fabric, 
effective immediately they will now be manufactured from a 200gsm Ripstop weave fabric. 

The new 200gsm 100% Nomex® fabric has been tested by a third-party independent laboratory and 
has been found to have the excellent flame retardancy properties expected from Nomex® fabric. The 
Ripstop weave gives a grid pattern and enhanced tensile strength performance to the material not 
seen in our previous fabric.

Please contact your Pac Fire territory sales manager if you require further information.


